

Austen Way St Albans Hertfordshire AL4 0XB t: 01727 854726 www.beaumontschool.com e: admin@beaumont.school Headteacher: Mr M Atkinson e: head@beaumont.school

November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

TATE MODERN TRIP | YEAR 10 GRAPHICS | Wednesday 31st January 2024

I am delighted to be able to offer the Year 10 students currently studying GCSE Art Graphics the opportunity to visit London for a photographic walk along the South Bank of the Thames and to visit the Tate Modern Gallery. We strongly recommend that your child participates in this trip as this is invaluable research that will go towards their portfolios and form the basis of their Cityscape project.

We will be travelling by coach from school to London. Students will need to arrive at school in full uniform by 8.30am for registration, returning to school by approximately 3.30pm, depending on traffic.

The cost of the trip will be £25. Unfortunately, the school is unable to meet the cost of this trip from its own funds so the visit will only be able to go ahead if parents are prepared to pay a voluntary contribution. Please note, if not all parents/carers make the contribution the visit may not be able to take place.

The school's method of payment for trips is through your 'My Child at School' (**MCaS**) account and payment should be made and consent received by no later **Friday 8 December 2023**.

If you would like your child to participate in this trip but will experience difficulty in making the contribution then please contact us before signing up to the trip – tripsandvisits@beaumont.school.

Please be sure to advise us of any changes to the information you have previously provided us with regarding your child's medical conditions/allergies and the emergency contact details. Any additional information or updates should be provided in writing <u>data.correction@beaumont.school</u>

Yours sincerely

Mrs H Goddard Art and Design





















